
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
Save the Date for the Fall Native Plant Sale  

at the  
Tualatin Hills Nature Center 

 
 

September 9, 2019: The Tualatin Hills Nature Center is hosting the Fall 
Native Plant Sale on Saturday, October 5, from 10 am to 2 pm.   

Fall is the perfect time to plant native plants in your garden.  Once established, 
native plants need little care and water.  Come to the sale, and select from a 
wide variety of trees, shrubs, and flowering plants for every spot in your 
garden. 

Knowledgeable staff and volunteers will be happy to answer your questions and 
help you find the next great treasure for your garden.  

The plant sale is sponsored by the Friends of the Tualatin Hills Nature Park. 
Proceeds from the sale go toward future Nature Park improvements and 
environmental education programs. 

The Tualatin Hills Nature Park is a 222-acre wildlife reserve nestled in the heart 
of Beaverton. The park is located at 15655 SW Millikan Way, Beaverton, OR 
97003.   
About THPRD 

Formed in 1955, THPRD is the largest special park district in Oregon, spanning 
50 square miles and serving 250,000 residents in the greater Beaverton area. 
The district provides year-round recreational opportunities for people of all ages 
and abilities. 
Offerings include thousands of widely diverse classes, 120+ park sites with 
active recreational amenities, about 70 miles of trails, eight swim centers, six 
recreation centers, and 1,500 acres of natural areas.  
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